
5th-8thWINTER SHOWCASE

Thursday, December 14th

6:00-7:00 PM

Garfield Elementary Auditorium

Dear 5th-8th Grade Garfield Elementary Parents,

Your student is invited to showcase their music, drama or STEAM skills at our

Winter Showcase on Thursday, December 14th!

All band, strings and drama students are required to attend as part of their

Visual and Performing Arts (VAPA) Grade. Students in STEAM will be displaying

their artwork so we encourage you to come check that out as well! If your student

can not attend, please talk with their VAPA teacher as soon as possible.

Please join us for a wonderful night of music, drama and art!

5:30 PM - Student Call Time

All 5th-8th Band, Strings & Drama Students arrive and take attendance

with their teacher

Attire: White top, black pants and black shoes; OR all black

6:00 PM - Performances Starts

5th & 6th Grade Band - 6:00 PM

7th & 8th Grade Band - 6:15 PM

5th & 6th Grade Strings - 6:30 PM

7th & 8th Grade Strings - 6:45 PM

*Drama Students will perform in-between groups

*Art and props by STEAM students will be displayed during the performance

If you have any other questions or need more information, you can contact the Garfield

Elementary Front Office at (626) 943-3380 or you can email Ms. Klebe at

klebe_danika@ausd.us


